
                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

Is your Child Starting school in September 2022?         

                        

Would you and your child like to join Home-Start to gain some useful 

tips to be prepared for school?  

Home-Start is running a Free six-week preparing for school 

course starting 9th June 2022 at Winklebury School.  

The course covers morning and evening routines, playing 

together, mark making and name recognition as well as 

strategies for coping with separation 

If you are interested, please contact the school to book a 

place. 
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